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We are planning for a safe return to campus for the fall semester, when we are permitted
to do so by local government and health authorities.

While we are optimistic that we will have campus open and operating, we are working
through multiple contingency scenarios to ensure a positive experience. For example, we
are exploring flexible semester schedules and are prepared to teach remotely if necessary.

We will provide more detailed communication about our plans as soon as possible.
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